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Wednesday 9th December 2020 

 

 

Term 4 PBL Award Day Water fun Play 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

Your child has selected Water Fun Play on the oval as part of our PBL Awards Day on Friday 11th 

December. Students are to wear school uniform unless they have selected wearing mufti clothing as 

an additional award. Students should bring an additional set of clothes to change into that is suitable 

to play in the water. Students should also wear a hat and sunscreen. If your child has water toys for 

example water pistols they may bring these to school with them.  

 

 

 

Kerry Rayner        Toni Skinner 

PBL Coordinator        Principal  

    

 


